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IPM POSTING CHANGES 

The Beaverton School District will be implementing a change to the notification process of a pesticide 

application. In the past, the Principal’s Secretary or the Head Custodian would post the notification to 

the front door 24 hours in advance, this is no longer required. The Oregon Department of Agriculture 

does require that Warning Signs be posted at the application site (ie: baseball field, classroom door, etc.) 

24 hours in advance, and to leave the signs up until 72 hours after a pesticide application is applied. See 

examples below of the New Posting and the Old Posting. 

Pesticide Notifications can be viewed on the Intranet. https://www.beaverton.k12.or.us Under the 

Departments tab, select Maintenance Services and then select Integrated Pest Management. A list of 

schools and application dates will be displayed here.   

Please contact IPM Coordinators, Rich Clark or Zach Berger if you have any questions. 
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